
From: cheryl l o'brien [mailto:cobrien@rangebank.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 3:10 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As a community banker I wish to express my concern regarding the FDIC special 
assessment. It is an outrage that safe, sound and competent community banks be 
penalized for the irresponsible practices of the Wall Street banks that have contributed to 
today’s economic crisis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheryl L. O'Brien 
Branch Manager, Loan Officer 
Range Bank, NA 
 


